## **Police Committee**

5-21-25 9:00 a.m.

Members Present: Jeff Hervert, John Tait, Kenneth Rathje and Mayor Stahl Twp. Police Committee Members, Ben Willenberg, Charley Morden, Jack Gleason, & Stev Watkins Others Present: Jamie Learman, Chief Deborah Hopkins, Laura Horkey, Josh Powell & Sheriff Kelly Hanson

Meeting called to order at 9:00 a.m.

The members met with the township police committee to discuss a possible merger of the police departments. Chief Hopkins laid out some plans for a proposed merger. Kelly Hanson spoke about his department's role in the township. Laura Horkey spoke about Crescent Beach Rd. issues. Willenberg informed the committees that the Township Board supported a resolution to stay with the Sheriff's department back in February.

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 a.m.

Jamie Learman, City Manager

Kenneth Rathje, Chairperson

KitaRuth